

USTA NORTH CAROLINA

POP UP PARTY

Try Tennis Session Surprised with Pop Up Party

USTA North Carolina's Try Tennis® program recently reached ten thousand registrations since inception of the program in 2017.

To celebrate, members of the USTA
North Carolina staff surprised participants
of an Adult Try Tennis® session with a
pop-up party. Apex Nature Park in Apex,
NC was selected as the site for the
surprise because it was one of the first
session locations when Try Tennis®
debuted.

Session participants were surprised at the end of their session with balloons, music, and goodie bags to celebrate the program benchmark. Additionally, all attendees signed two giant Dunlop tennis balls. One of the signed tennis balls remains with Western Wake Tennis Association and the other will be displayed in the North Carolina Tennis Hall of Fame to commemorate the occasion.

Ellen Banks, one of the participants, said she signed up for the program to enhance and build on her tennis techniques.

"I'm grateful for the opportunity to get this knowledge at such a subsidized price," Banks said.

She also noted learning alongside likeminded people was a plus.

Learn more about Try Tennis® and register today at trytennis.net.